
  June 16, 2004 

Web Announcement 22 
Advance Payments for Unprocessed Claims Temporarily Suspended: 
 

To maintain compliance with the Federal 
Cash Management Improvement Act 
(CMIA) of 1990, advance payments for 
unprocessed claims cannot be issued to 
Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up 
providers from June 19, 2004, through 
June 30, 2004.   

Any requests for advance payments not 
approved by June 18 will not be acted 
upon until after July 1.  Advance 
payments for unprocessed claims will 
resume promptly on July 1, 2004. 


